
RYE IS UNDER ATTACK FROM VERIZON.
Threat: Against numerous established variances, Rye Town Ordinances and wetlands protection; 
in conflict with the Rye Town Master Plan, Verizon has applied to install a 130’ cell phone tower at a 
residential site 120 Brackett Rd. After 5 ½ months and many meetings, with a deadline of Sept. 4th for 
an up or down vote by the Zoning Board of Adjustment:

•	 Verizon has not yet presented a final application or site plan for the Zoning Board of 
Adjustment or Planning Board. So far 10 site plans have been submitted. None are 
correct.

•	 The Zoning Board and the Planning Board ask questions, ask for accurate information, 
present  alternate sites; they  diligently defend Rye’s values and ordinances.

•	 Verizon’s responses have been to refuse to answer questions, or give incomplete and 
contradictory answers,  submit conflicting site plans, not complete their application, 
refuse to consider alternative sites and generally disregard our town’s established 
procedures and practices.

•	 When our Boards argue  proper information is not available to make a decision, 
Verizon representatives respond by declaring  publicly a threat to sue Rye, NH in 
Federal Court if the application is denied.

PERSONAL ACTION IS REQUIRED
WHY YOU MUST ATTEND THIS MEETING!!!
Rye is being bullied by Verizon. They want us to disregard our values, our vision, our neighbors and 
neighborhoods,  our established policies and procedures to allow them to build this cell phone tower. 
Further they said, when this one is built they will look for other sites in Rye because they need more 
towers.

Your attendance at the ZBA meeting Sept. 4th at Rye Town Hall at 7 PM is essential to show Verizon 
we refuse to be bullied. We support our Zoning Board and Planning Board. It is important to show up 
at this meeting.

•	 The Zoning Board will be voting that night. They have the power to deny the 
application. Let’s show support to give our Zoning Board confidence to vote denial.

•	 If you care about the residential nature of Rye, show up to oppose installing an 
industrial cell tower on Brackett Road.

 

For more information or details contact:
Friends of Brackett Road:

John McNair   Jmac12@comcast.net
Kathy McCabe   Kmccabe1123@gmail.com

John Welch    JPWFLY@comcast.net



If the Verizon application passes the Rye Zoning 
Board and Planning Board,

Let me introduce you to your new 
neighbor: 120 Brackett Rd.

( 40 feet from Brackett Rd.)


